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December 16, 2014


The Honorable Larry Phillips
Chair, King County Council
Room 1200
C O U R T H O U S E

Dear Councilmember Phillips:

This letter transmits the Improving Programs and Services for Incarcerated Veterans Report for King County Council review and acceptance, per King County Motion 14125. This report provides a summary of the recommendations, findings, and options identified by the advisory group and work group on veterans services in the jail. The Department of Community and Human Services and the Department of Adult and Juvenile Detention collaborated on this report.

As a result of this report, member agencies of the work group and advisory group are already implementing a number of these recommendations. 

In 2010, the King County Council approved the King County Strategic Plan. Two of the goals of the plan are to:
 
· Support safe communities and accessible justice systems for all; and
· Provide opportunities for all communities and individuals to realize their full potential.

This report and related planning aligns with the King County Strategic Plan and Equity and Social Justice Initiative by including findings that support a full array of best practices and support services for incarcerated veterans.

The incarcerated veterans advisory groups reviewed and approved the report. A draft copy of the report was distributed to members in advance, and comments from members were incorporated into the final report.  

It is estimated that this report required 631 staff hours to produce, costing $40,208.


Thank you for your consideration of this report. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Adrienne Quinn, Director, Department of Community and Human Services, at 206-263-9100.

Sincerely,



Dow Constantine
King County Executive
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